Rosenberg Corey

From: Patrick Costello <ppprc@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:15 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Please oppose HB 2004-A

| am a member of the board of directors of the Lane County Rental Owner’s Association and a landlord of 50 lower
income apartment units in Eugene. Based on my conversations with a number of landlords | urge you to oppose HB
2004-A. | have been informed by many landlords they plan on selling their properties if this legislation passes. Many of
these are single family houses which, because of cost, will be occupied by the new owners and will permanently leave
the rental pool.

Please vote no on HB-2004-A.

Patrick Costello
Eugene, OR. 97405
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